
Jason Sullivan 

From: Sandra Sublett [sandra.sublett@chathamnc.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 9:13 AM

To: Carl Thompson; Charlie Horne; duckdogcross@aol.com; glucier@earthlink.net; Kevin Whiteheart; 
patrickbarnes@bellsouth.net; Sandra Sublett; VbeckT@aol.com

Cc: Keith Megginson; jason.sullivan@ncmail.net; Angela Birchett

Subject: FW: zoning
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After attending the hearing last night, I agree with the majority of the people who spoke and 
am also against the zoning. 
  
Currently my land is used for farming. However, should the people leasing it decide that 
they are retiring and no longer wish to farm it, I feel that I have the right to sell it and 
whoever buys it should have the right to use it as they see fit. 
  
Also, I had a doll shop at my home, which I had to close due to some family issues. Would I 
be allowed to re open it ?  It is in the city limits of Goldston, but not Main Street. 
  
How many members of the planning board have land along the corridors that will be re-
zoned? How would they like being told how to use their land? 
  
Anne Askins-Myrick 
496 Hillcrest Ave. 
Goldston, NC 27252 
  


